
*This Special Offer applies to students from St John the 
Apostle Catholic Primary School, Narraweena.

Receive one hour of free math homework help during 
Term 1, 2023. The last day of this offer is 6 April 2023.

This time is best spent on homework questions that are 
more difficult, so try to get the easy ones out of the way 
beforehand J.

Homework Help can take place at your home if it is 
suitable (quiet, adequate room and without distractions). 
Alternatively, consider booking a meeting room at a local 
library for the agreed meeting time.

To make a booking, mention this ad when you call Felicity 
on 0468 91 88 15 or email info@calculatedminds.com.au

I look forward to meeting you!

calculatedminds.com.au


